
 

                                                                           
 

                                     
 

 
27/09/23 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are so excited that your child has joined the Young Voices Choir, rehearsals are ready and 

we know after last year it will be a great experience. 

Here is the link to all the music and dance videos, copy it into the web browser and it will take 

you to a form to complete.  If you have any issues please let us know as it is a new system 

which they are using this year. 

https://yvmusicroom.com/parentRegisterReferral?code=MjQ2Ni8xNjk1NzkxNjUz 

We have also attached the t-shirt and ticket information, please complete the forms and return 

to the office by the 9th October as both tickets and t-shirts sell quickly.  We will then set up a 

payment on Arbor. 

If you wish to have any further information please see the office or Mrs Wilkinson.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Wilkinson and Mr Garrood 
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